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Building Report 
July 2018 BOE Meeting 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/ 

 
 
KDOT Summer Transportation Science Camp:  Congratulations to Alex Rowland for being chosen to 
attend the KDOT Summer Transportation Science Camp.  This is a fully funded camp through KDOT that 
selects 50 students from around the state.  There were many applicants and Alex was very excited to find 
out that he was chosen! 
 
Summer Maintenance:  Summer maintenance continues to progress.  Thank you to Joe, Martha, and 
Kristina for working hard to complete the necessary items. 
 
Summer Lunch Program:  The summer lunch continues to be a success in both Wetmore and Goff, serving 
30-45 students each day.  Thank you to Deb Potter and Brook Brubeck for preparing and overseeing the 
summer lunch program. 

 
Vandalism Update:  All items are completed.  Thank you to Jeff Vahling of Von Lintel Refinishing & 
Flooring, Inc., Clinton Dick and Jeff Wilson Painting Co., Holton Carpet Outlet and to everyone else 
involved in the restoration of Wetmore School due to vandalism.  We appreciate your hard work and 
efforts. 

 
Upcoming Events 

 July 9 – BOE Meeting @ Sabetha 

 July 9-13 – HS Volleyball Camp 

 July 10-12 – HS Football Camp 

 August 1-2 – Enrollment  
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